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Welcome, Friends!  
 

Dear AHS Members,  
 

Welcome to Los Angeles and the Colburn School for the 2013 Summer Institute and National    
Competitions! The 2013 Summer Institute's "Focus on Friends" features the finest in chamber music and 
pop and jazz small ensembles. The Institute opens with a performance of our own AHS Concert Artist,   
Elizabeth White Clark, in the incomparable Zipper Hall, home of the Los Angeles Chamber Orchestra, and 
ends with this year's AHS National Competition winners, including the new 2013 AHS Concert Artist. In 
between, we have planned many opportunities for coaching, workshops and master classes.  We invite you 
to enjoy genres from classical music of all kinds to pop and jazz, from our opening recital by Elizabeth 
Hainen to coaching by Heidi Lehwalder, jazz by Carol Robbins, and a plethora of other outstanding artists.  

When you're not enjoying harp music at the Institute or Competitions, take the time to visit the   
Museum of Contemporary Art and Disney Hall, as well as food and shopping at nearby Chinatown or Olvera 
Street!  We hope you enjoy your stay here in Los Angeles, making new friends and opening your ears to the 
world of possibilities our instrument has to offer.  

Welcome, and have a wonderful time!  
 
Delaine Leonard Fedson, President, AHS, Inc.       Ellie Choate, 2013 10 th  Summer Institute Chairman  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome, Harpists and Friends of the Harp!  
 
  I am so excited to see you at the 2013 10 th  Summer Institute here in sunny Los Angeles!   This is my 
hometown, and I am so happy to be here again and celebrate all the fantastic and talented harpists who call 
LA their home!   Ellie Choate and her Committee have worked tirelessly to present a wonderful program, and 
the AHS 20 th  National Competitions led by JoAnn Turovsky will certainly impress us all with the talent to be 
heard.   I am looking forward to meeting you and hope you have a wonderful experience at this year's       
Institute.     
  All the best,  
 
      Felice Pomeranz  
     AHS Chairman of the Board  


